
 

 

 

    

 

Join us at the Bemis School of Art 

Meeting starts at 5:30 pm  
PPW dues are $30/year. Dues are used for guest demonstrators, purchase and maintain 

club equipment, and to expand our Technical Lending Library.  

  

LOCATION:  Bemis School of Art, 818 Pelham Place  
 

  
 

Find the Pikes Peak Woodturners Newsletter on our Website  
 

http://ppwoodturners.org/newsletters/ 
 

May 2022  

 May 6, 2022 Demo 

Robert Brewer 
  

Coring From Start to Finish 
  



 

 

CLUB OFFICERS  
  
PRESIDENT:   
ROBERT BREWER 
719-640-5325 
toyt225@q.com  
 
VICE-PRESIDENT:  
Steve Maikell 
 
semaike@hotmail.com 
  
TREASURER:  
Al Testa 
719-306-4831 
aat222@centurylink.net 
  
SECRETARY:  
Vic Vickers 
719-683-3350 
vicvickers@elpasotel.net  
 
LIBRARIAN:  
Volunteer Needed 
 
 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR:  
Volunteer Needed 
 
 

WEBMASTER:  
Volunteer Needed 
 
 
DEMOS/OUTREACH: 
Volunteer Needed 
 
 

 

From the Prez  
 

Well, this will be the second 
meeting at Bemis since I don't 
know when. There were not 
very many members at the last 
meeting and hopefully there 
will be more the 6th of May.  

We need to vote on moving to Wednesday 
night or staying with Friday before we lose the 
option & someone else picks it.  

Bring the wood you have had lying around so 
someone else can maybe find a use for it.  

There will be a show and tell so bring your 
latest & greatest turning.  

The demo will be coring from start to finish.  

We need people to step up and do some 
demos, doesn't have to be a turning.  Anything 
you think someone might be able to use to 
make turning easier or simpler will work.  

Robert 

 

May 2022  

Robert Brewer 

President   



 

 

2022 Membership Dues! 
Individual Membership $30/Calendar Year (CY) Family Membership: $50/CY. 

Reciprocal membership $20 (for those members who already belong to the Front Range or 
Pueblo Clubs) 

Please make checks payable to:  Pikes Peak Woodturners. You can mail it in to our 
Treasurer, Al Testa, 2540 Brenton Dr, Colorado Springs, CO 80918 

 
 
Demonstrators Wanted 
 

Do you have skills or a type of turning you do often? Would you be willing to share your 
skills? The chapter is always looking for demonstrators. 

 
Fundraising & Raffle 
We’re always looking for ways to support our Chapter. Have an idea for a fundraiser? Grab 
one of the Chapter Officers and bend their ear. If you have some “nice turnable” wood 
laying around, that you know you won’t use, donate it to the raffle and get a free ticket. 

Want to write an article for the newsletter or a tutorial? Email it to Vic for now. And 
oh! By the way we are looking for an Editor for the Newsletter. 

 

Facebook Page 
Did you know we have a Facebook page? If you didn’t before you do now.  Members post 
pictures of projects along with info on wood available for sale, trade or they just need it 
gone. When you have a chance, go check it out at: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/191168840924000/ 


